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Citizen voters across America have lost confidence in the mail in voting process and 

the electronic systems used to support it. 

Every American voter must have 100% confidence that their vote is counted properly 

and on election day. 

We cannot fix the current system. Oregon must return to in person voting on election 

day with photo identification. 

Pass SB210. 

 

Mark K. Shull 

Clackamas County, Oregon 


